
“Stuff the Foyer” 
Thanksgiving Stuffing Drive 

(October 15-November 14, 2018) 

 
 
 

Our goal is to provide 90 boxes of stuffing by 
noon on Wednesday, November 14, 2018! 

 

Today, more than ever, there is a growing population 
that struggles to make ends meet; the working poor; 
the elderly on fixed incomes; the single parent, and 
the disabled.  The EFA is working with Brunswick Food 
Bank to provide stuffing for the Thanksgiving 
packages that will be provided to 90 local families in 
need.  Please help us “Stuff the Foyer” with stuffing for 
this outreach ministry. 
 

What a great opportunity to show your child how to 
give back to their community! 

 


